
Public Notice 
Removal of Permit Parking spaces on 

Notice is hereby given that the Infrastructure and Environment Committee proposes to 
have City Council to pass a by-law to remove permit parking spaces on the following 
streets: 

Bartlett Avenue North 
• 3 spaces between Davenport Road and Geary Avenue

Davenport Road 
• 6 spaces between Bartlett Avenue North and Salem Avenue North
• 3 spaces between Bartlett Avenue North and Bristol Avenue

Gladstone Avenue 
• 5 spaces between Lindsey Avenue and Sylvan Avenue
• 7 spaces between Lindsey Avenue and College Street

Lindsey Avenue 
• 2 spaces between Gladstone Avenue and Havelock Street

To accommodate a contra flow bike lane, new traffic signals and change of traffic flow. 

Any objections regarding this proposal should be set out in writing and forwarded to the 
City Clerk, Attention: Matthew Green, City Council, City of Toronto, Secretariat Division, 
City Hall, 100 Queen Street W, 10th floor west tower, Toronto, Ontario, M5H 2N2, or by 
E-mail: iec@toronto.ca.  Written objections received by the required date will be 
scheduled for deputations at the next Infrastructure and Environment Committee 
meeting. If the Clerk receives no objections by the 29th day of March, 2022, the City will 
proceed with its proposed action.

Dated this: 22th day of March 2022 

John D. Elvidge 
City Clerk 
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